Docket Nos. 030-11392 License Nos. 19-03520-05
030~18961 19-03520-07

Department of Health and Human Services

U.S. Public Health Service

ATTN: John Marshall, Ph.D., Director
Medical Facilities Conversion Staff
Office of the Assistant Secretary

for Health

Room 7-05, Parklawn Building

5600 Fishers Lane

Rockville, Maryland 20857

Gentlemen :
Subject: Inspection Nes. 030-11392/83-01; 030-18961/83-01

This refers to your letter dated April 18, 1983, in response to our letter
dated Fedbruary 22, 1983.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
ifn your letter. These actions will be examined during a Ffuture inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
John E. Glenn, Ph.D.

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Uivision of Engineering and
Technical Programs
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PDR

cC:

Public Document Room

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Maryland

Wyman Park Health System, Inc.

ATTN: David A. Ross, Senior Vice President
for Administration

Wyman Park Orive and 3lst Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21211

8305050197 830502
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